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Dear Chair Dembrow, Vice Chair Olsen and Members of the Senate Interim Committee on Environment and
Natural Resources,

 Thank you for your continued work on the critical issue of the climate emergency. As a parent and an educational
aide I feel strongly our need to remedy the social and environmental mistakes our generation has made.

We may not be around to hold and comfort our children when the storms and fires and food disruption caused by
climate chaos reaches a peak. We have to to all we can right now.

Please do not make exceptions for particular industries or corporations. We all have a sacrifice to make. This time
around, let the climate bill speak of exactly how the government will help the citizens keep on an even keel when
gas prices rise and storm damage and disease come home to roost. The timber industry and fossil fuel companies
should not be catered too. They have had their day and done their catastrophic best. It is time for them to create a
sustainable future.

Apocalyptic? The predictions are dire, as all thinking and non delusional people can tell. I do believe we need to
take on climate change as our country took on many other serious wars. Fight it as the emergency it is.

Yours sincerely,
Teresa Mueller

___________________________
This email was sent by Teresa Mueller via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues
they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our
generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Teresa provided an email address (treeonly@q.com)
which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Teresa Mueller at treeonly@q.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co
To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html
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